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To Whom it May Concern: 

I am pleased to write on behalf of                 in support of the work and efforts of United Way of Albany County’s Collective Impact Coalition. This coalition’s project is crucial to creating a healthy and strong community for all residents. We strongly support their endeavors and feel that their work is essential to the success of social service programs in Albany County.

The Albany County Collective Impact Coalition strives to build a robust community through their work to understand, record, and solve complex social problems regarding health, education, and economic stability. All which are areas that are defined as social determinants of health, according to the CDC. This group’s goal is to fully engage the community in decision-making processes to create full community collaboration. Since truthfully, many of these community issues cannot be solved by any one organization alone.  

They have diligently sought out to create a diverse coalition that thoroughly represents Albany County and has committed to working together over the process of many years towards this common goal. This innovative approach is exactly what the community needs to solve complicated problems that we face.

We look forward to continually supporting the coalition and getting to witness their impact on Albany County. Should you have any questions about our support of the United Way of Albany County’s Collective Impact Coalition please contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely, 

[Organization/Business name]
[Insert Signature below]
